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YMCA Outdoor Activities
COVID 19 Protocols

® \iasks are required for participants and spectators when they are traveling from their
vehicle to the fields and back. Participants may remove masks when play begins or
may keep them on during play if they prefer. Spectators must remain masked if they
are unable to social distance.

.Participants may not show up more than 10 minutes before the start of their game. If
the previous game is in overtime, please do not enter the playing area until that game
has ended, and players and spectators have departed.

® Children will be grouped with a coach and will remain with that same group
throughout the entire program.

®please bring a small plastic bag with your child’s name on it so they can place their
mask in it during play.

.Players may have 4 spectators at their game. Siblings that play soccer are not
counted as a spectator but must remain with their parents during their siblings’ game.
Siblings that do not play soccer will be counted as a spectator.

®picase depart the fields immediately following your game so other participants may
get on the field. If you have another game that is not immediately following the one
you just completed, you must leave the fields and come back at your scheduled time.

Ol program participants are asked to stay home if sick and will be required to adhere
to health screening protocols upon arrival at the fields.

.Participants that have been identified as a close contact with anyone known to have a
confirmed case of COVID-19 within the past 14 days will not be allowed to attend the
program until they are cleared to return by a health professional or public health.

Qi participant exhibits symptoms while participating, they will be sent home
immediately.

@ anyone involved in the program is diagnosed with COVID-19, we will follow Lewis
and Clark County Public Health recommendations.

**These guidelines are subject to change and any new guidelines will be communicated to
parents. By signing your registration form you agree to follow any new guidelines that may arise
due to changes in COVID protocol.



